
From: Antonette Fabrizi on behalf of Town Council
To: Gail Coniglio; Danielle Hickox Moore; Margaret Zeidman; Bobbie Lindsay; Julie Araskog; Lew Crampton
Cc: Joshua Martin; Wayne Bergman; Kelly Churney
Subject: FW: Historic District
Date: Tuesday, October 08, 2019 4:37:18 PM

 
 

From: Richard Goldberg <rickiegold@aol.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, October 08, 2019 3:08 PM
To: Town Council <TCouncil@TownofPalmBeach.com>
Subject: Historic District
 

******Note: This email was sent from a source external to the Town of Palm Beach. Links or
attachments should not be accessed unless expected from a trusted source. Additionally, all
requests for information or changes to Town records should be verified for authenticity.******

358 Seabreeze Avenue is opposed to turning the Sea Streets into a Historic District
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